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Pink Class 

April has been an exciting month, our new 

topic for this term is transport. We have 

had a lot of new activities in pink class this 

term like a visit from our friend Hope the 

dog, and Elsa our friend who comes to do 

yoga. In maths we have been practising our 

number recognition, we ordered numbers 

and practised writing some numbers, we 

have even matched it with some of the 

coins we have been learning about. We 

have continued our class café to continue 

practising our coin knowledge. In Science 

we have been beginning to look at different 

forces, started with ‘push and pull’. In 

English we have been looking at a variety of 

books and carrying out a range of activities 

in relation to our transport topic, starting 

with transport that is found on land. In 

discovery we have enjoyed looking at how 

transport has changed over the years, 

looking at old and new vehicles. It has been 

lots of fun in pink class this month and we 

are particularly excited to welcome our 

new friend Eddie into pink class.   


